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September Presidentôs Letter 

  

September 6th ð 
DCMGA Meeting  
 
6:30 p.m. Potluck  
7:00 p.m. Business  
Meeting  
 
Speaker ðMike Mulcare  
 
St. Julianôs Episcopal 
Church, 5400 Stewart Mill 
Road, Douglasville, GA  
www.dcdirt.org  
  
 
Tuesday & Friday 9 a.m.  ï 
Plant A Row vegetable garden 
workdays; behind Selman 
Drive Library; the garden is 
beautiful and we need YOU! 
Contact Paul Beggs or Marjorie 
Stansel.  Come to work, or 
bring your produce dona-
tion ðit will be delivered to one 
of 5 non-profits.  
 

   Welcome to the 11th Butterfly Garden on the 
 Douglas County Butterfly Trail.  Gail Woody  
recently completed the design and installation of 
the new butterfly garden just outside her office on 
Fairburn Road.  Stop by and visit the garden when 
you are nearby.  It is a treat for the eyes, and the 
butterflies and hummers love it.  
 

In the vegetable garden, the tomatoes are taking an 
early bow, but we have winter squash, peas and 
pumpkins coming along.  The peppers and okra  
are going great.  Thanks to Richard Turner of 
Turner Feed & Seed, we have four flats of collars 
and cabbages as a donation to our garden.  Come 
by and work with us Tuesday and Friday from  
9:00 until 11:00.  The weather is cooling slightly,  
so hopefully the air will be less muggy. 
 

Earlier this week, we had the pleasure of presenting 
plaques (donated by Turner) and $100 check 
(donated by Farm Bureau) to our two winners in 
the Vegetable Garden contest.  The Extension  
Office provided certificates signed by all sponsors.   
 

Please plan to be on hand on September 8 at 9:00 
for a joint work day with WSA on the Nature Trail.  
We need folks to help clean the trail and prune 
back limbs which overshadow the trail.  The trees 
that have been blocking the trail have been cut  
back (thanks to my husband). The Worthan Park 
Butterfly Trail recently had pebbles added to the 
path and new mulch  added to the plants.  All  
Butterfly gardens on the Trail appear to be in  
great shape. 
 

Marjorie Stansel  
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Our speaker for our September 6th meeting will be Mike Mulcare and his topic will be óGardens of Ire-
landô.   
 
Mike has lived in Douglas County since 1987. He was born and raised in the West End ï Cascade 
Heights area of Southwest Atlanta.  He has been married to Peggy for 52 years, his high school sweet-
heart when they were both teenagers. They have three children, six grandchildren and two great-
grandchildren.  

 
Before retiring from Delta Air Lines in 2002, Mike advanced from an aircraft mechanic to eventually 
manage all leadership training for Deltaôs Technical Operations division. He also started college credit 
programs at Delta. 

 
Mike has been active in Douglas County quality of life issues since 1997, when he started Friends of 
Douglas County  (FoDC), a citizensô advocacy group.  He attended literally hundreds of meetings as a 
private citizen to promote Quality of Life issues in Douglas County. Aside from his regular duties he 
has led efforts to expand trails systems in Douglas County and to expand its green space acquisition. 
ñOnce itôs gone, itôs gone!ò 

He was elected 3rd district commissioner in a special election in late 2005. He was elected to a full term 
in 2007 and re-elected to a second term in 2011 and a third term in 2015. He represented Georgia in 
the National Association of County Organizations ñCounty Leadership Instituteò at the Wagner School 
of Public service / New York University.  

 

Mike is on the Board of Managers of the Association of County Commissioners (ACCG) of Georgia and 
chairs that organizationôs Group Health Benefits Board. He has received his Advanced County Com-
mission Certification from the Carl Vinson Institute of Government (UGA). He chairs the Public 
Safety, Health Benefits and Pension committees fro the commission. 

 

He will be retired from the commission in January but intends to remain active in the areas of conser-
vation, environment, trails and the animal shelter.  He will continue to carry heavy things for Peggy 
who is a Master Gardener. 
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Observations from the CAC BFG  

Gathering the harvest of summer 

whether vegetable or flower is al-

ways such a joy. Seeing our plans 

during the winter, our beginnings dur-

ing spring and the fruits of our labor 

come to fruition at the end of sum-

mer will never get old.  

 

We all have such wonderful projects 

in Douglas County and have much to 

be proud of to share with our com-

munity.Take time to enjoy our public 

and  our private gardens before our 

next season begins.  

 

We received a letter recently thank-

ing us for being a part of the Rosalynn Carter Butterfly Trail and ask-

ing for help in recruiting other gardens to help the plight of the Mon-

arch and other butterflies of the South. Please consider registering 

your private gardens at www.rosalynncarterbutterflytrail.org .  It is 

free to join  the trail and help establish more habitat for butterflies.  

We are blessed to have the Douglas County Butterfly Trail so ably 

headed by Marjorie. Letõs supplement our public gardens by adding 

our private ones too!  

http://www.rosalynncarterbutterflytrail.org


T H E  D I R TτD o u g l a s  C o u n t y  G e o r g i a 
  

September 2018 
Page 4 

Back Row, Marjorie Stansel, Charles Fleming, Travis Henry, Richard Turner, 
Kevin Livingston  
Front Row: Bettie Pruett (winner of small garden); Linda Moore (winner of me-
dium garden)  
Photo by Alice Kopp, Farm Bureau 

Winners of 2018 Vegetable Garden Contest  
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